12-12-2018 Minutes

McDonald County Commission—Minutes

December 12th, 2018

Present:

Keith Lindquist- Presiding Commissioner
John Bunch - Eastern Commissioner
David Holloway- Western Commissioner
Kimberly Bell - County Clerk

General Business
Tim Hernandez spoke to the Commission about Duncan Drive. Mr. Hernandez requested the road be
maintained by the County a couple times per year or on an as needed basis. Commission stated they
would take a look at the road and get back with Mr. Hernandez,

Randy Burleson met with the Commission to discuss closing Ridge Road. Commission told Mr. Burleson
Ridge Road could not be closed due to it being a through road without the proper procedure for closing
a county road.

Commission drove Duncan Drive at the request of Mr. Hernandez.

ADJOURN
Commission will reconveng on December 17th, 2018
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